
SGA University Council Reports: February 16th

1. SGA is currently working on renegotiating the Student Athletic Ticketing policy to make
the process more fair. We are currently collecting data and will have formal
recommendations presented at the end of the school year.

2. We have been tabling to help increase the amount of student workers on campus, and
have been handing out various informational items and encouraging students to apply
for open positions around campus.

3. Another strong priority of ours is transitioning to the next administration well. Each
member of SGA is putting together comprehensive wrap up reports to hand off to those
that replace them after elections are finished late next week (end of February). We would
like to get the ball rolling for them as soon as possible, so those of you that typically
interact with SGA, we or the new team will likely be reaching out to set up some
introductory conversations. We want the new team to have everything they need to be
successful next year and that starts with strong foundational relationships with you all.

4. If you are interested in learning more about what SGA is doing or have a
suggestion/recommendation you would like to share, please feel free to email me at
john.marks@uga.edu or the SGA account at ugasga@uga.edu and I or another one of
our executive team would be happy to find a time to speak with you. For reference, the
new team will be officially inaugurated on April 5th.

5. Thank you all for the work you do for this university, and President Morehead thank you
for allotting SGA this time to speak. That ends my report
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